
 

 

 
 

STATE OF WASHINGTON 

WASHINGTON STATE HEALTH CARE AUTHORITY 

 

November 4, 2015  

  NOTICE 

 

Title or Subject: Medicaid State Plan Amendment (SPA) 16-0002 

Effective Date: January 1, 2016 

Description: The Health Care Authority (the Agency) intends to submit Medicaid State Plan Amendment 
(SPA) 16-0002 to maintain standards for Medicaid programs that are based on the federal benefit rate 
(FBR). The annual FBR amount is based in part on Cost-of-Living Adjustment, and did not increase for 
calendar year 2016. Due to no increase in the FBR, income and resource eligibility standards for 
Medicaid programs that are based on the FBR will remain the same in accordance with federal 
requirements.  

 

This SPA is expected to have no impact on annual aggregate expenditures. 

    
The SPA is in the development process; therefore a copy is not yet available for review. To contact the 
Agency for additional information and a copy of the SPA when it becomes available, please contact:  

 

     Code Reviser Stamp  

Name: Stephen Kozak 

Program: Eligibility Policy and Service Delivery 

Address: POB 45534, Olympia, WA 98504-5534 

Phone: 360-725-1343 

TDD/TTY: 800-848-6529 

Fax: 360-664-2186 

E-mail address: Stephen.kozak@hca.wa.gov 

      

 

 


